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23rd November 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

LIONEL WALDEN SCHOOL ASSOCIATION CHRISTMAS FAIR 

 

The LWSA are very pleased to announce that we will be holding a small, outdoor Christmas Fair immediately after 

school on Friday 10th December, on the playground. 

 

Hot chocolate and mince pies will be served as well as gingerbread people for children and adults alike.  There will 

be a tombola stall, a raffle and a few Christmas themed games. 

 

Later this week, all children will bring home a paper bag which they are invited to decorate and then fill with items 

such as toiletries, small toys, chocolate or sweets which will then be sold on the Tombola stall.  These filled bags 

should be returned to school by Wednesday 8th December.  There will be a prize for the best decorated bag in 

the four age groups as follows: Pre-School and Reception; Key Stage 1 (Years 1 and 2); Lower Key Stage 2 (Years 3 

and 4); and Upper Key Stage 2 (Years 5 and 6).   

 

As we are in an Enhanced Response Area and the school is required to follow guidance, this event is being held 

outside.  We very kindly ask that you consider wearing a face covering, keep socially distanced where possible and 

make use of the hand sanitiser provided. 

 

If the weather is particularly unpleasant, we shall have to scale down the event even further and have a few stalls 

in the hall.   

 

Please put this event in your calendar, grab your Christmas hat and some pennies and join us after school for an 

hour.  Let’s all enjoy some Christmas cheer whilst raising funds towards the improvements to the school’s outdoor 

environment. 

 

Thank you for your support! 

 

Lionel Walden School Association Committee 

 

 


